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GDST PHOTOGRAPHS AND VIDEO CONSENT FORM 

At Kensington Prep School we believe it is important to celebrate and promote the achievements 
of our pupils. We regularly do so in assemblies and also in newsletters and other 
promotional material as well on our school and GDST websites, parent portal (password protected), 
and social media platforms (including Twitter, YouTube, Facebook and other popular digital 
channels).   Occasionally we have scenes filmed for a television programme or for the parent portal, 
for use on social media and our school/GDST website.     

Photographs are considered ‘personal information’ under data protection legislation and we would 
like to seek consent to use your daughter’s image and name.    

Once we have received consent we will not ask for this again, but you are free to withdraw your 
consent at any time by informing the School Office. 

In seeking your consent we would like to provide you with the following information; 

• We may take photographs of our students to identify them in our school records, and
we may also take photographs or record video during lessons, presentations or school
trips where this supports delivery of our school curriculum. This use falls outside of the
scope of this consent form, and we won’t use them for any other purpose unless we
have consent.

• We would request that parents do not take photographs of the girls inside the school
grounds during the normal school day. This includes plays and performances. Videos
and photographs will be posted by staff on the school’s secure, password protected,
parent portal, Firefly. We ask for parents’ cooperation in not copying these images to
any other platform. For child protection reasons, parents may not video or photograph
gym, swimming or dance displays.

We look forward to receiving the completed form. If you have any questions about this, 
please contact registrar@kenprep.gdst.net 

mailto:schooloffice@kenprep.gdst.net


2 

GDST PHOTOGRAPHS AND VIDEO CONSENT FORM 

Name of Student: 

Year Group: 

PARENTAL CONSENT (please check the box that applies) 
I CONSENT to the school taking and publishing photographs and videos of my daughter 
for use in school newsletters and other promotional material as well as on the school 
and GDST websites and social media platforms (including Twitter, YouTube) and other 
popular digital channels.    

I DO NOT CONSENT to the school taking and publishing photographs and videos of my 
daughter for use in school newsletters and other promotional material as well as on the 
school and GDST websites and social media platforms (including Twitter, YouTube) and 
other popular digital channels.    
Parent 
Name: 

Date: 

Please return this form to the Registrar by email: registrar@kenprep.gdst.net or by post to Registrar, 
Kensington Prep School, 596 Fulham Road, London, SW6 5PA. 
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